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Comments: Hello,

As a participant of both motorized and non motorized winter sports and an avid hiker in the summer, I can always

sympathize with wanting to keep our beautiful lands looking great and in touched. I love the ability to use our

lands for motorized sports because it allows the opportunity to go se so much more than would ever be possible

by foot. However, I firmly believe that there is always a balance. Motorized vehicles should be aloud, but

conditions should be closely monitored to maintain adaquate vegetation preservation. I would much rather the

season be closed Eairly than not open for motorized use at all.

 

Thank you for your time,

Leif Weisner 


